Hello Catechists!

We are very excited about the opening of the in-class sessions of SAL RE.

Here are a few reminders:

- * It is a good idea to send an email to the parents and ask that they send the silver folders back in with the students. These can be used for additional at homework in the future.
- * Please be in your classrooms 15 minutes ahead of time to set up. We will
 ask the students to line up outside your door with spacing. They can come in
 when you open your door.
- * I will place name card materials in your drawers for name tents. If you
 choose not to use them, just give them to the principal and they will get them
 back to me.
- * Mark your attendance on the white sheets and place outside your door on the clip. They will be returned to your drawer by next class.
- * Your lessons are in the file drawers with the class times on it. There is a
 pencil case with white board markers and an eraser in the top drawer for you
 to share with other classes.
- * There are also music and spoken CD's in the top drawers by grade, feel free to use them in class. (let me know if they are missing or the player does not work.
- * Classes are 50 minutes. You should have more than enough content to cover so pace yourself.
- * Be sure to introduce yourselves to the principals. They can help you monitor bathroom breaks, misbehaving children etc.

Sarah Sampson – Sunday am

Peg Lupinski – Monday evenings

Kathy Terrell – Wednesday evenings.

We still need someone for Sunday at 4 pm. Let me know if you have someone in mind.

- * After the first day, please give me a list of anything you are missing. I did my best with the remaining lesson plans but came up short, some may be missing. Of course, let me know if you have extra or your roster has changed.
- * Yes, the parents should teach the lessons that occur during the breaks and submit the assessments. This will keep everything consistent.
- *The new unit lessons are in your drawers.
- Remember: for this next unit, on 11/22 you will hand out 11/29 to take home and complete. On 12/13 you will give them 12/20, 12/27 and 1/3/21. They will come back for 1/10/21 the end of this unit.
- * Second grade catechists: Your First Reconciliation lessons are in your drawers. There is a code and instructions on a sheet of paper in your drawer.
- * Catechist and Parent handbooks are on the website, be sure to read and encourage your parents to read these documents.
- * This document will be linked for you on the RE pages for review

10/19/20